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CONSULATE OF JAPAN
Board of Trade Building

Portland, Oregon
October 23, 1933
210/300

Dr. Burt Brown Barker, vice-president
University of Oregon

815 Oregon Building

Portland, Oregon

My dear Dr.'Barker:—

: I have received from the Foreign
Office two copies of the "Ukiyoye Primitives", a rec-
ent study by Mr. Yone Noguchi, who is the outstanding
conmentator on the Ukiyoye.

I should like to donate, through your good offices,
one of the original thousand copies, numbered 349, to
the Murray Warner luseum of Oriental Art of the Uni-
versity of Oregon at Eugene.

Mr. Noguchi's works have been regarded as the most au-
thoritative in this field of Japanese art, and I am
sure that this present work is a valuable contribution
to the literature on the art of Japan.

Hoping that the Oriental Art museum will accord a place
to this donation, I am

Yours faithfully,
(signed) Toyoichi Nakamurs
Toyoichi Nakamra

Consul of Japan
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